
TREMPEALEAU CATFISH DAYS
July 12th, 13th & 14th, 2024

Trempealeau, Wisconsin 54661

Dear Prospective Parade Entrant: 

The Trempealeau Lions Club cordially invites you to participate in our annual Catfish Days 
Parade.  This year’s parade will be held on Sunday, July 14th, 2024 at 1:00 PM.  
Please indicate your intentions and any comments you may have on the entry form at the 
bottom of this page.  Be sure to note if your unit has music.  We would appreciate receiving 
your response by June 10th, 2024.
For those who plan to participate, instructions regarding the formation area, line-up numbers
and dispersal area will be distributed the week of June 24th, 2024.
If you are no longer your group’s point of contact, please forward this invitation to the proper
person.  We look forward to seeing you in Trempealeau on Sunday, July 14th, 2024.

Kurt Wood
Parade Committee 

Work Phone:  608-785-4353
Cell Phone:  608-799-6324
Email:  Kurtwood1955@gmail.com

                                     Trempealeau Catfish Days Parade Entry Form

Name of Unit: ______________________________________________________________

Type of Unit: ________________________________ Total Length:____________________

Do you charge to participate? ______      Music:   YES ____ NO ____

Name & Address of person who should receive the parade information:

Name: ________________________________________   Phone # ___________________

Email: _______________________________________________________

Address or P.O. Box:  ________________________________________________________

City, State & Zip Code:  _______________________________________________________

Please return entry form to:                       Trempealeau Lions Club
                                             c/o Kurt Wood, Parade Committee

                        23914 Third Street
                                                        Trempealeau, WI  54661


